



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Y3 Parents and Carers

RE Thorne Library Visit – Tuesday 29th March

As part of our Brooke Values Compass, which details the 'extra' experiences we provide to children across their time at the school, we would like to take your child to visit the Thorne Library.



We have hired a minibus and will transport the children in small groups to and from the library.

If your child already **has** a Thorne Library card, please can you hand the card to an adult, on (or before) the trip.

If your child **does not** have a library card, but you would like him/her to have one, please complete the application form we have sent home with your child (please check his/her book bag) and return this to school on (or before) the trip.

During the visit the children will take a tour of the library, look at the books and information on display, and have the opportunity to take a book home with them.

Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create





Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Please be aware that If your child does bring a library book home with them, you will need to return it to Thorne Library, by the loan expiry date.

If you do not want your child to attend this trip, please email <u>br-admin@vennacademy.org</u> or speak to your child's teacher.

Kind regards

Mrs Emma Levers

Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create